

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami

Memo No. 2023-M-162

Memorandum to Council

Subject:	Repairs for Fox Run	
Agenda Date:	August 10 th 2023	
Attachments:		

RECOMMENDATION

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council proceed with the completion of the gravel and guardrail project on Fox Run to be completed by Seguin and Sons once the previous price has been confirmed.

<u>INFORMATION</u>

At the June meeting of Council, Staff were directed to get more quotes for the work to be done on Fox Run. We used the letter from the engineer describing the depth and width of gravel required on different parts of the Road. It should be remembered that this road does not required to be engineered.

Public Works confirmed pricing with the contractor who completed the work last year. We have also reached out to three contractors in the New Liskeard area with two declining to submit a bid and one, although there have been numerous reminders, has yet to submit a quote (after at least a month).

Staff's recommendation should see this project completed within 2023 and within the amounts included in our budget. Council could then provide further direction regarding surface treatment when considering the 2024 budget.

Alternatively, Council could engage Tulloch, our engineer of record, to plan and tender improvements to Fox Run Road. While we have not reached out to Tulloch for this type of engagement, the timing of the project would be based on their work schedule.

Respectfully Submitted: Barry Turcotte, Public Works Super